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PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

 

MONITORING VIOLATION OF THE WATER TESTING SCHEDULE 
 
Our water system violated a drinking water standard(s) over the past year. Even 
though these were not emergencies, as our customers, you have a right to know 
what happened and what we did to correct these situations. 

 
Eastern Iowa Rural Utility Services Systems (EIRUSS), who are responsible for 
the Center Junction Public Water Supply, are required to monitor your drinking 
water for specific contaminants on a regular basis. Results of regular monitoring 
are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards. 
During the month of April, no monitoring or testing for bacteria was performed and 
therefore cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water during that time. 

 
What should I do? 

 
There is nothing you need to do at this time. 

 
What Happened? What is being done? 
 
In May, the proper testing was performed and no coliform bacterium were 
detected. 

 
 
For more information, please contact: Jake Gravel (319-480-2952) or EIRUSS (563-556-

4166) 
 

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this 
water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for 
example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). 
You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing 
copies by hand or mail. 
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